
An Angel on My Shoulder April 8, 2017

A new year, a new book 
As I write this newsletter early in 2017, I am so excited to 
announce that I found my inspiration for my third book - thanks 
to my Mom (an early Christmas gift!)

Since her “gift” to me is an integral part of the new book I am 
working on … all I can say is … the messages include a mother’s 
unconditional love and her special words about Heaven.

Everyday Serenity - For All of Us
Every spring I can’t wait to once again read David Kundtz’ book, 
“Everyday Serenity: Meditations for People Who Do Too Much.” 
In quick reads each day, Kundtz reminds us about the importance 
to take time for oneself … to find peace … to awaken. If you are 
seeking the perfect book this spring for yourself or as a gift - 
consider this little gem. 
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Upcoming Events 

April 10, 7:30 p.m., the 
Catholic Women’s Club of 
Agawam, at St. John’s Parish 
Center. 

April 29, 2 p.m., Blue Umbrella 
Books, Westfield. We also plan 
to have an angel reader as part 
of the festivities. 

May 12, 10:30 a.m., Novel 
Ideas Book Group at the 
Westfield Senior Center. 

Springfield Diocese 
Women’s 
Conference 

Once again I will be a vendor 
at this special yearly event 
which is slated April 22 at the 
Bellamy School in Chicopee. 
Tickets are still available by 
calling 413-452-0812. 

Consider this … 

“Nobody sees a flower, really - 
it’s so small - we haven’t time, 

and to see takes time.” - 
Georgia O’Keeffe
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Help Me Spread The Word From Angels 

Do you belong to a book club, church group or organization that 
would welcome a message from the angelic realm? If so, please 
email me at lori.szepelak@charter.net. I live in Western 
Massachusetts so surrounding areas (northern Connecticut) are 

also close by. I do not charge a fee because I have been asked to 
share the message of angels with others.  
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St. Mary’s Friendship 
Group 

Thank you once again to the 
women who attended my April 6 
lecture at St. Mary’s Catholic 
Church in Hampden. It was a 
faith-filled afternoon, starting with 
conversation and delicious treats 
(snickerdoodles were my 
favorite!) made by the women. 

Everyone was engaging and 
welcomed the message from the 
angelic realm. What a truly 
blessed gift for me to join them 
during the Lenten season. 

Book Proceeds Also 
Benefit Local 
Charities 

Since I began my spiritual journey 
in 2011, each year I have donated 
a portion of the proceeds from 
book sales to local charities. 

Throughout the year I am always 
in search of a charity that touches 
my heart - and I keep a record - 
so at the end of the year I can 
write a check to that organization. 
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